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         Friday 17th November 2023 

Dear Parents,  

 

KS1 Nativity Play – Year 1 and Year 2 – Tuesday 5th December at 2.00pm and 6.00pm. 

 

I am pleased to say that rehearsals are going very well for our Nativity play. The children are working exceptionally 

hard learning their lines and songs and are very much looking forward to celebrating the end of the Autumn term 

with an amazing performance of A Miracle in Town for you all to enjoy.  

 

There will be a charge of £1 per ticket to cover costs incurred from sundries such as props, backdrops and 

replacing costumes. Any surplus money will be used for resources for the children. We are expecting both 

performances to be very popular and in view of this, entry will be via a ticket system. All children will be allocated 4 

tickets per family to use. 2x 2pm tickets and 2x 6pm tickets. If there are any families who do not require all of 

their allocated tickets, can they please let their Parent Forum Rep know so it can be distributed to families who 

would like extra tickets.  

 

The filming for this production will take place on Monday 4th December 2023. If there are any parents who prefer 

their child not to be filmed, please inform your class teacher before the event.  

At each performance, parents will enter the hall via the side entrance to be seated. Seats will be allocated based 

on your place in the queue. No seats will be allowed to be reserved. If anyone requires special seating 

arrangements due to mobility issues, please discuss these with Miss Stone. Please note that due to the hall set 

up, pushchairs must be left in the designated area before you enter the hall.  

 

For the evening performance, we would like the children to arrive back at school via the rainy door entrance at 

5:30pm in order to get dressed and to run through any last minute adjustments. Please note that we will not be 

opening the doors before 5:30pm so children who arrive early will need to wait with you.  

We look forward to seeing you all at the performances and thank you in advance for all your support regarding 

costumes and helping your children learn their lines.  

 

We are happy for parents and carers to take photos and videos of the school productions for personal use on 

condition that these images are not distributed or put on a public platform. This is to protect all members of the 

school community. Thank you for your support.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Miss Stone 

Year 2 Teacher 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

Please return this slip to the school office once you have paid on School Gateway so that your tickets can be sent 

to you.  
Name of Child:  Class Date and time Number of tickets 

 Year 1 & 2 Tuesday 5th December @ 

2:00pm (max.2)  

 

 Year 1 & 2 Tuesday 5th December @ 

6:00pm (max.2)  
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